
 

 
 
 
 

Auburn Lakes Community Update:  Projects Status 
Monday, March 13, 2023 

(sent via e-blast) 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Confluence Rivers Customer: 

 

We are pleased to share some updates with you on the projects we have planned for the 

Auburn Lakes community. These plans include upgrading your treatment water storage tank 

which will help meet the needs of your growing subdivision. Converting the current tank to a 

ground storage tank will increase available water storage capacity. We have requested, and 

received this past Friday from the MO DNR, an emergency construction permit for this project 

which means we will start working on converting the tank and continue this activity through 

2023.  We have also placed orders for new flushing hydrants and anticipate installing them by 

July of this year.  

 

We appreciate your patience as we work to fulfill our mission of delivering safe, reliable, and 

environmentally responsible water to the Auburn Lakes community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company 

 
 
 
 


